## TOWN COUNCIL TOWN HALL MEETING - MEMORANDUM THURSDAY, APRIL 7, 2022, AT 6:30 PM

## IN PERSON AT NASHVILLE TOWN HALL 200 COMMERCIAL STREET AND VIDEO CONFERENCE VIA ZOOM

**ATTENDANCE -** Council members present in person – President Nancy Crocker, Vice-President Jane Gore, Councilmember Anna Hofstetter, Also, in attendance Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young, and Records Clerk-Sandie Jones.

President Crocker called the Town Hall meeting to order since there were three Town Councilmembers in attendance. (The Town Hall meeting was for discussion only and will not have official minutes taken, only a memorandum. The audio recording of the April 7, 2022, Town Hall Meeting is available on the Town of Nashville's website at www.townofnashville.org.)

President Crocker turned the discussion over to Town Consultant Dax Norton to discuss the Town Revenue and Budgets and Nashville's Long-Term Economic Sustainability. There was an open discussion for an hour and 46 minutes then President Crocker closed the Town Hall meeting.

Memorandum created by Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.